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1. 5km Odometer Check Issue 

It would appear due to equipment failure that the 5.0km odometer check created for the 
Quality Accounting Coffs Coast Rally, adjacent to the Service Park, was not accurate.  
The Odometer check has been adjusted and is NOW correct.  Distances so gained have 
been checked against the roadbook and are deemed accurate. 

Competitors are strongly encouraged to recheck their distance measuring equipment 
against the re-laid check if they had already done so.   

 

 

Peter Flynn 
Clerk of Course 
 
  



 
  



 
 


